
 

 

 

Department Order No. 3 
Series 2025-2026 

Funeral Service for Michael Urell PDC 
 
March, 21,2025 
Brothers, 
     The Department of Florida will be participating with Harmon Co., (SVR), in a 
funeral service for Past Department Commander Michael Urell on April 12, 2025 
at the Mount Peace Cemetery in Saint Cloud, Florida.  The ceremony will begin 
promptly at 1000hrs.  Arrival by attendees is recommended by 0930hrs to allow 
for parking and taking appropriate places.  We will be performing the “Burial of 
the Dead from the 1890 Ritual of the SUVCW”.   
     There will be a reception to follow with location to be announced where 
members may speak of Mike and meet family members.  Baked good and drinks 
will be provided by L.L. Mitchel Camp 4.   
     Please respond to Milt Taylor Commander of Camp 4 or to the Department 
Commander if you plan to attend so we may plan to include you.  In F,C,&L, 
 

 
———————————— 
Timothy E. Campaign 
Commander, Dept. of Florida 
 
Attest:  
_________________________ 
Larry Scovotto 
Secretary, Dept. of Florida 


